
This process seems complicated but we have tried to put together a pack of information to explain what is required and provided draft resolutions, guidance and a standard Hiring Agreement. 





The three roadshows held earlier this year gave some of the background to the relationship between TNT and the local churches.  If you would like a shorter version of the PowerPoint presentation to share with your Elders or Church Meeting, please do not hesitate to contact the TNT office.





The standard Hiring Agreement has been revised and, as mentioned above, a copy is enclosed. This should form your standard document for the casual hiring of premises and some alterations may be made to suit local situations.


  


For the avoidance of doubt, the power to be delegated by the process outlined above applies only to casual hiring arrangements.  Therefore, if users require exclusive possession, or a more permanent arrangement (e.g. where the use will be for a few hours on each of several days per week with the use of storage, and the arrangement will be in place for a period exceeding 4.5 months), that cannot be granted under this delegation. Any such arrangement will, instead, require a lease/tenancy agreement and the church must contact TNT at an early stage regarding the proposed arrangement. 





We are hoping that you will be able to pass the necessary resolutions before the 28 February 2018 so that the next stage of the process can be undertaken at the TNT directors meeting in March 2018.





If you have any questions about any aspect of this matter, please feel free to contact us, preferably by email at � HYPERLINK "mailto:trust@urcthamesnorth.org.uk" �trust@urcthamesnorth.org.uk�, and either Keith Berry or I will be happy to assist.





Yours sincerely











Muna Levan-Harris


Legal and Trust Officer




















